
May 5, 2020 

Michael Costigan, Acting Director 
Bureau of Justice Assistance 
Office of Justice Programs 
810 Seventh Street NW 
Fourth Floor 
Washington D.C.  20531 

RE: Disclosure of Pending Applications 

Dear Acting Director Costigan: 

Pinellas County does not have pending applications within the last 12 months for federally funded 
assistance that include requests for funding to support the same project being proposed under this 
solicitation and will cover the identical cost items outlined in the budget narrative and worksheet in the 
application under this solicitation.  

Sincerely, 

Barry Burton  
Pinellas County Administrator 
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